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A special thank you


Thank you to all of those who could attend our very special Remembrance Day exhibition today. As I am sure you will agree the children have done us so proud with their wonderful poetry and outstanding art work!!





Christmas performance


This year our Christmas performance is called ‘The Inn-Spectors’ and we are already so excited to get started!! Your child should have come home tonight with the play script. We would love it if you could practise lines with your child as much as possible as we only have 4 weeks until the big performances! We have also sent home a copy of the songs too. 


Please note 


As you are already aware Y1 and Y2 collaborate together on our Christmas play each year. As I am sure you can appreciate, assigning parts is not without its challenges. Our main aim is to ensure children are happy and confident in the part they have. Prior to assigning parts we asked the children whether they wanted to have a large, medium or small sized speaking part. The amount they wanted to speak in the play then determined the part they were given. For example, Mrs Innkeeper is a main character with a large speaking part so if your child did not want to speak lots it was not possible for them to be Mrs Innkeeper. Please be assured that the part we have assigned your child has been chosen carefully to ensure they are happy and confident whilst taking part in our wonderful performance. I would really appreciate your support in the parts given. ( 


We hope you have a wonderful weekend!


Miss Poppleton, Mrs Tomlinson and Miss Williams Day





50p





Fun fact of the week!


Rubber bands last longer when they are refrigerated!
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What have we been learning this week?





Literacy


This week we had a wonderful time doing lots of Remembrance Day writing. We created atmospheric war poems and wrote about what peace means to us. You will have seen all of this wonderful writing on display at our Remembrance Day exhibition.  





Forest School


We had an excellent final session at forest school exploring our environment and learning how to keep safe outdoors. We made our own darts out of sticks and played a game of darts together. We also created cave drawings of African animals using sandpaper. 





Maths


This week we began learning how to add coins together and how to make values using a range of different coins. We have loved being active and exploring how to use money in a range of different ways.
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Special moment from the week


Our special moment of the week goes to Florence Meredith Hollings for her AMAZING poppy poetry  
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Ruby Class learning letter


5.11.18- 9.11.18





Our Sound Superstars! 
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  Teamwork   Resilience    Independence     Curiosity      Caring
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